
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, January 29, 2020 
 

AVHS Library 
 

6:00 – 7:30pm  
 

 
 

 

 Come see what Antelope Valley High School has to offer. Take this opportunity 

to ask questions, and provide your input.  

 Representatives from our Academic Departments and Programs, Athletics and 

Activities, Clubs, and Support Services will be available. We will also have our 

Counselors ready to answer questions regarding diploma and A-G college 

requirements, financial support, and scholarship opportunities.  

 Our courteous staff will be on hand to help you download our AVUHSD and 

PowerSchool App, which will give you direct access to your student’s grades, 

progress, and teachers. 

 Parent and student opinions are extremely important to us.  
Please take a moment to complete our quick Back to  
School Night survey.  You can either scan the QR code 
to the right or copy and paste the link below into  your  
web browser. 

 

Below is the link for the Back to School Night Survey: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/AVHSDBTSN2020Survey 
 

Thank you for your input. We are looking forward to seeing you and your student(s) 
at Antelope Valley High School on January 29th! 

 

https://tinyurl.com/AVHSDBTSN2020Survey

